
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 9, 2014 
 

Item 50, Report No. 36, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on September 9, 2014. 
 
 
 
50 SECOND OFF-LEASH DOG PARK IN VAUGHAN 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following resolution submitted by Councillor 

Carella, dated September 2, 2014, be approved; and 
 
2) That Communication C3, petition, from Ms. Tianna DeLorenzo, Ms. Loretta Serrani, and 

Ms. Josie Ruggeri, dated August 25, 2014, be received. 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Submitted by Councillor Tony Carella 
 
Whereas, the City of Vaughan’s Recreational Master Plan calls for the establishment of at least 
one off-leash dog park in each of the five wards in the city; and 
 
Whereas,  the City of Vaughan saw fit more than four years ago to establish an off-leash dog 
park at Concord Thornhill Regional Park, in the east end of the city; and  
 
Whereas, there is considerable public support for the establishment of a second off-leash dog 
park in the west end of the city, as evidenced by the attached petition bearing more than 250 
signatures; and as will be further evidenced by additional signatures to this petition in the months 
ahead; 

 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 
1. That the petition be received and referred to the Finance, Administration and Audit 

Committee, for consideration as part of the 2015 budget discussions; and 
 
2. That in anticipation of such consideration, appropriate staff prepare a report on potential 

locations for an off-leash park west of Highway 400, estimated costs, etc. 
 
 







 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 2, 2014 

Title: SECOND OFF-LEASH DOG PARK IN VAUGHAN 

Submitted by: COUNCILLOR TONY CARELLA 

 
Whereas, the City of Vaughan’s Recreational Master Plan calls for the establishment of at least one off-
leash dog park in each of the five wards in the city; and 
 
Whereas,  the City of Vaughan saw fit more than four years ago to establish an off-leash dog park at 
Concord Thornhill Regional Park, in the east end of the city; and  
 
Whereas, there is considerable public support for the establishment of a second off-leash dog park in the 
west end of the city, as evidenced by the attached petition bearing more than 250 signatures; and as will 
be further evidenced by additional signatures to this petition in the months ahead; 
 
 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 
1.        That the petition be received and referred to the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee, for 
consideration as part of the 2015 budget discussions; and 
 
2.      That in anticipation of such consideration, appropriate staff prepare a report on potential locations 
for an off-leash park west of Highway 400, estimated costs, etc 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella, FRSA 
Ward 2/Woodbridge West 
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